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MARINA REDEVELOPMENT 

We are excited to announce the upcoming redevelopment of A-
Arm, which is set to begin in the second week of June. The marina 
redevelopment will see improvements to the aging infrastructure 
on A-arm to better meet the needs of users. 

Please be aware that we anticipate disruption to power and water 
services for approximately two days. The exact dates of these 
disruptions will be confirmed and communicated to all members 
as soon as possible. Additionally, there will be restricted access to 
the marina during the redevelopment, and we will provide further 
information on the exact restrictions and dates as they become 
available. 

During this time, safety is our number one priority. We ask that all 
members and visitors exercise caution around worksites and 
follow all safety directives. Safety is everybody's responsibility. 

The next site meeting is scheduled for late May and we will 
continue to provide ongoing updates and progress reports on the 
redevelopment of A-Arm via our website, newsletters, and social 
media platforms.  

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this 
exciting time for our club. 
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RYCT Swing moorings FOR SALE 

Two 9m swing moorings for sale: 

 1x environmental mooring in Battery Point – 9.14m approved length 

 1x non-environmental mooring adjacent to the rowing sheds – 9.7m approved length 

Both moorings in great condition, recently cleaned and serviced. 

Email Nicole at admin@ryct.org.au for more information 

 

SLIPWAY NEWS 
We now have a new Slipway Booking Form for bookings, enquiries and questions. 

Click the link below or head to the RYCT website and follow the Marina drop down box to the Slipway. 

https://ryct.org.au/slipway/ 

If the bosun is unavailable at the slipway, a booking form can also be completed at the bosuns office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@ryct.org.au
https://ryct.org.au/slipway/
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MARINA TIPS & MAINTENANCE 
 

New Marina signage 

A new marina sign board will be erected outside the 
marina gate within the next week. 

Please take note of the new signage directives when 
entering the marina. 

 

‘Test and Tag’ of power leads 

Marina staff will soon undertake a routine check across the 
marina to ensure ‘test and tag’ of all power leads has been 

completed.  

It is a requirement that your leads must be tested and tagged (as 
pictured below) by an electrician or certified person every 12 

months. If your lead is identified as not meeting the minimum 
safety standards, we will contact you and disconnect the lead to 

avert safety issues. 

Test and tagging must be completed by end of June 2023. 

 

 

 

Stop the prop – propped open gates present a security risk 

A reminder to keep the marina gate closed at all times. Propping open the gate with rope may 
be convenient, but it gives outside threats easy access to your boat. 

 

 

 Contact Us 

RYCT Marina 
Email: admin@ryct.org.au 
              bosun@ryct.org.au 
03 6223 4599 
Bosun 0419 885 420 
www.ryct.org.au 



4 
 

 

 

If you see an maintenance issue on the marina, tell us! 

The Marina Maintenance Request Form is now live on our website. Follow the Marina > Marina 
Facilities tab on the website to find the Request Form. 

From leaking taps to missing parts or damaged equipment, let us know so we can fix it. 

 

 

 

 

 

RYCT RUBBISH & RECYCLING – Do the right 
thing and use the right bin! 

All recycling must be removed from plastic bags prior to placing in our recycling bins.  

If recycling is not removed from plastic bags, it cannot be recycled and the entire bin goes into 
landfill as general rubbish. 

RYCT is committed to being environmentally sustainable. We appreciate your cooperation. 
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